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“It is easier for a camel to pass through the eye of 
a needle than for one who is rich to enter the 
kingdom of God.”                        (Mark 10:25) 

Jesus uses tough language that we may not want to 
hear. However, we are all called to be generous with 
all of our gifts. Not just the ones we pick and choose, 
but all our gifts, and especially the one that means 
the most to us! That includes our time in prayer to 
God, our talent in participating in parish ministries 
and our treasure supporting our local parish and 
other charities.  

Read. Pray. Vote! - Saskatchewan Provincial Election 
The October election will offer Saskatchewan voters an opportunity to ensure that the province is 
guided by leaders who will provide practical and efficient leadership with the good of all in mind – 
including the unborn, the elderly, the young, families, and those who are too often forgotten by 
society – as well as workers, farmers, business owners, and all future generations. 

Catholics are called to participate, in accordance with the full measure of talents entrusted to us by 
God, each of us in accordance with our own well-formed conscience. At a minimum, this means 
voting prayerfully and wisely after having considered all relevant issues, the positions of each of 
the candidates and parties, and relevant Church teachings. Many of us are called to even deeper 
involvement: volunteering at polling stations and other efforts to get out the vote; engaging 
personally with candidates and party officials; helping to spread good ideas and encourage others 
to vote properly; or in some cases volunteering to assist candidates or parties – or even putting 
ourselves forward as candidates. 

To assist you with these efforts, you can visit the Catholic Conscience Page at:  
https://catholicconscience.org/Canada/Saskatchewan/2024-provincial-election/. 

 

 

 

Join “Companions in Hope: A Prayerful Space for 
Healing and Support  

An Online Mental Health Prayer Group Emmaus 
Mental Health Ministries warmly invites you to 
Companions in Hope, an online prayer group for 
those living with mental health challenges and the 
allies who accompany them. This is a sacred space 
of safety, acceptance, and healing, where we come 
together in prayer and reflection, offering support to 
one another on our journey toward hope. Through 
the practice of Lectio Divina and other traditional 
contemplative prayers, we will reflect on God’s 
healing presence and our need for grace, fostering 
peace, consolation, and connection. Whether you’re 
seeking comfort in your mental health challenges, or 
encouragement as you accompany and support 
loved ones, you will find a quiet, peaceful 
community of prayer and support. We meet on 
Zoom every second Thursday of the month.  

To Register: Please contact 
emmausmentalhealth@gmail.com to receive the 
Zoom link and join us in this journey of healing and 
hope.               For more information go to: 

  https://emmaussupport.ca/        -or-  
 https://archregina.sk.ca/group/catholic-health-care/ 

CUERNAVACA STUDENT MISSION TRIP  
Student mission trip with Cuernavaca Project December 
25, 2025, to January 3, 2026. 

 Open to all Grade 9 to 11 students. Five from each 
Catholic High School will be chosen. For more 
information, call Joan Rink at 306-533-1648 

   The Myriam Family of the Prairies  
Invites You... 

• To a day retreat for adults on October 26, 2024 
- 9:30am to 4:00pm 

• With the theme:  The adventure of my spiritual 
journey; An Experience of Providence 

• The retreat will include talks, sharing, Mass with 
Bishop James Weisberger, Holy hour, and lunch, 
in the beauty of nature and the silence of the 
countryside at our house of prayer in McLean, 
Sk, 45 km East of Regina 

• To register, please call Sr. Stephanie at 
306-761-0528 

• Or email pss.prairies@famillemyriam.org 

 

Parish Priest: 

Fr. Guy Amédée Ainemon 
 

Parish Office Coordinator:  

Gabriela Büttner 

 
 

OFFICE HOURS: 

Tuesday         9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

Wednesday   9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

Thursday       9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 

Friday             9 am-Noon & 1-3 pm 
 

PARISH SERVICES 
 

Reconciliation:  30 min. before every Mass. 

Anointing of the Sick:  Please call the 
Parish office. 

Baptism:   Please call the Parish office.  

Marriage: Contact the Pastor at least six 
months in advance. 

 

Mass Intentions 

If you would like the Holy Mass to be offered 
for your intentions or the intentions of your 
loved ones, please call the Parish Office, or 
write it up and drop it in the donation box in 
the Church.   Mass offering is $10. 

MASSES’ SCHEDULE 
Saturday Mass       – 5:30 pm 

Sunday Mass       – 9:00 am 

Tuesday Mass        – 7:00 pm 

Wednesday Mass       – 8:30 am 

Thursday Mass        – 7:00 pm 

Friday Mass        – 8:30 am 

Roman Catholic Archdiocese of Regina 

1701 Cowan Crescent, Regina, SK S4S 4C4 

Tel. 306-586-0449 

 www.stannesregina.com | office@stannesregina.com 
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Mark 10.17-30 

     MISSION STATEMENT 

We, the Catholic Parish of St. Anne, centred in Word 
and Eucharist, are called to be a caring faith 
community; coming together to celebrate God’s love 
and truth through the sacraments, and make Christ 
present to others through loving service. 
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Saturday – October 12th   

5:30 pm    † Federico Büttner Sr.  

 requested by the Büttner-Stahl Family 

 

Sunday – October 13th      

9:00 am     MASS 
 

Tuesday – October 15h     

7:00 pm   For Success on All Nursing Exams 

 requested by Yagi Edrozo 

 requested by Arlene Dangan 
 requested by Maybeline Tuazon 

 

Wednesday – October 16th 

8:30 am   † Gertrude & Darrell Lloyd  

 requested by Dorothy Lloyd 

   

Thursday – October 17th       

7:00 pm   For God’s Blessings & Health for 

       Mary Jo  

 requested by Irene Jo 

  

Friday – October 18th  

8:30 am    † Dan Hudec  

 requested by Louise & Larry Tessier 

 

Readings for Sunday, October 13
th
: 

28
th
 Sunday in Ordinary Time 

1
st
 Reading:       Wisdom 7.7-11 

2
nd

 Reading:    Hebrews 4.12-13 

Gospel:        Mark 10.17-30 

Lectors:   

    Saturday, OCT 12 – 5:30 pm – Dorothy Lloyd 

      Sunday, OCT 13 – 9:00 am – Patti Schaan  

Collection Summary for OCT 6
th

, 2024 

• Sunday Collection    $1807.30 

• Building Fund     $0075.00 

  Total:                                          $1882.30 

(Amounts Do Not Include Electronic Donations) 

Parish 
Weekly Financial  

Update 

 

When coming to 
Mass, kindly 
keep your cell 

phones on SILENT 
and/or VIBRATE 

Thank YOU!! 

 OCTOBER IS  
THE MONTH OF 

THE HOLY ROSARY 
“The rosary is a treasure of 

graces”   Pope Paul V 
All Parishioners are invited 
to Pray the Rosary with us 
20 mins before the weekend 
and weekday Masses.  
Please bring your Rosary… 

LET’S PRAY TOGETHER!!! 

THANKSGIVING  
 
 
 
      
       

BRUNCH 2024 

Sunday, OCTOBER 20th please join us 
for a Potluck Brunch after 9:00 am Mass  

- 10:00 am at St. Anne’s Hall 

Bring a dish to share and drop it off at the 
Hall before Mass.   

Let’s all come together for food and 
fellowship! 

Please contact Pat Kopriva (306) 751-
0198 or St. Anne’s office (306) 586-0449 
if you have any questions.  See you there! 

 

“God, help me navigate whatever 
challenges I encounter this day. Be my 
comfort and my rock. Guide me to do 
Your will and be an instrument of your 
peace today and each day. Amen.” 

 

STEAK 
NIGHT  

THANK YOU TO EVERYONE WHO ATTENDED 
OUR STEAK NIGHT AT BUSHWAKKER'S!! 

Congratulations to the winner of the 
50-50! 

Altogether the NEIGHBOUR PROJECT 
will realize just over $820; this will be 
used for the purchase of items such as 
cleaning products, pillows, and 
personal care items for families we 
help. 

SAVE THE DATE:  Next Steak Night will 
be on Tuesday, May 13th, 2025. 

We acknowledge that we are in Treaty 
Four Territory, Traditional lands of the 
Nehiyawak (Cree), Anishinaabe 
(Saulteaux), and Nakota people.  
Homeland to the Dakota, Lakota and 
Métis people. 

The Archbishop’s Appeal is annual both in that it 
happens every year but also in that it runs from 
January to December. The Fall Campaign is what 
most people know as the Archbishop’s Appeal 
although it is only part of it. The Fall Campaign is the 
period from October to December in which we 
actively reach out to donors by sharing Appeal stories 
in the form of videos and sending out the Fall mailing. 

Bulletin Reflection — Gospel: Mark 10:17-27 

The rich young man walks away saddened when 
Jesus invites him to sell his possessions and follow 
Him. This passage challenges us to examine what 
holds us back from fully committing to God's call. By 
releasing our grip on material wealth, we open our 
hearts to greater blessings. Our generosity becomes 
a testament to our faith, helping others find their way 
to Christ and strengthening the spiritual wealth of our 
community. 

Prayer  

That our hearts may overflow with gratitude, inspiring 
us to share generously. May our contributions to the 
2024 Archbishop’s Appeal support countless people, 
programs, and ministries in the coming year. 

Our Church Needs  
a New Cross 

 

In May of this year the wooden cross in front of 
our church blew over. We want to replace it and 
the idea has been proposed that it be made of 
metal so as to have a long life. The metalworking 
teacher at Dr Martin LeBoldus High School is 
excited to help us craft the new symbol; to do 
that we need a design and that’s where you 
come in. 

We are calling upon the parishioners of St 
Anne’s to create a design for a cross to be 
installed on the front lawn approximately where 
the previous cross was located. As such it needs 
to be large enough to have presence in the large 
grassed area and be visible from Cowan 
Crescent. The other criteria is that it be 
fabricated of metal, probably steel or aluminum, 
likely not bronze. The design can be as abstract 
or detailed as you want to make it. Structural 
comments and support can be provided by Kelly 
Nelson, co-lead of the buildings and grounds 
team. 

Designs in the form of a sketch or a drawing can 
be submitted, by hand or e-mail, to the parish 
office by November 15, either individually or as 
a team.  E-mail:  office@stannesregina.com 

Feel free to contact Kelly Nelson or Bert Perrault 
if you have any questions.   

We look forward to your designs! 
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